Customer testimonial
PKHBA Renovator of the Year

To whom it may concern,

In 2020 we began to work with Andria Cowan and ACM on a rather large renovation of our
cottage on Redstone Lake in Haliburton County. These were the early days of Covid19 and little
did we realize that a worldwide pandemic would also impact the home building/renovating
sector.

Andria was from the very start, an energetic and involved leader of her team. She had a
creative vision that saw the possibility of enhancements to the beauty and functionality of our
cottage space, while at the same time being prudent of costs.

Throughout the renovation process Andria was always available to address concerns, deal with
changes that cropped up and offered alternative options/solutions in a very timely manner. She
was always just a call away. That is a great feeling as a client.

Supporting our local cottage community was and continues to be very important to us. Andria
cares deeply about her community and that was apparent right from our first meeting with her.
We valued her great working relationships with local contractors and artisans for our own
renovation project but also appreciated her commitment of give back to her community on a
business level.

We are so happy with our renovated space. Not only is it aesthetically pleasing but it is also so
wonderfully livable. I'd say this speaks volumes to the creative vision and follow through of
Andria Cowan.

Bonnie Best
David Pidduck
Invader Lane, Redstone Lake



